
 
 
 
 
 

 How should my child travel to 
school?  

 
1 - We are urging you (at the request of the UK Government) to walk to school please. 
Daventry has a network of appropriate pathways and so we believe it is safe and 
appropriate to do so.  
 
2 - If you have to travel to school on public transport, you must follow national 
guidance on face coverings. 
 
3 - We urge families not to provide lifts for each other, as this further increases 
mingling between bubbles of children.  
 
4 - We need to reduce the number of cars in the front of the school please. We have 
requested to close the access road at the start and end of the day, but we (along 
with many other schools) have been refused permission to do so.  
 
5 - The pathways at the front of the school are needed for parents and children to 
queue. We will have markers in place to help you know where to go, and you should expect 
queues to be long, but fast-moving. We kindly ask that you move away quickly once 
your child has entered the grounds. Our risk assessments show that we have minimised 
risks to an acceptable level. However, the fewer cars that are using this area, the 
better. We are kindly requesting your support with this.  
 
6 - As always, all traffic regulations outside of the school should be adhered to please. 
 
7 - We are advised to promote safe travel but it remains the responsibility of 
parents to ensure that national guidance is being followed outside the school grounds. 
Social distancing must be adhered to please.Your continued support with this is very 
much appreciated.  
 
8 - Should your child wish to cycle to school, please email 
mrs.hennessy@thegrangeschooldaventry so that we can keep a register of children who 
will need access to cycle racks.  
 
 
 
 
 


